
RIDGEFIELD HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION 

Lower Level Small Conference Room 

Town Hall, 400 Main Street 

Ridgefield, CT 06877 

April 15, 2019 

 

APPROVED MINUTES – SPECIAL MEETING & SITE VISIT 

 

A special meeting and site visit of the Ridgefield Historic District Commission (“HDC”) was held at 2 

Parley Lane, on Monday, April 15, 2019, and beginning at 5:00p.m. 

 

The following members were present: 

 

Briggs Tobin, Vice Chair 

Joseph Gasperino 

Sean O’Kane 

Kam Daughters (Alternate for Rhys Moore) 

 

AGENDA 

 

Extension of existing fence along West Lane and addition of similar fence on High Ridge Avenue 

and addition of an address and light pole. 

 

The homeowner, Mr. Dino Trevisani was present to walk the property with the Commission 

members and show them the location of the proposed modifications.  After review and discussion, 

Mr. Trevisani withdrew the portions of the original application relating to the proposed fence along 

High Ridge, the address and light pole and a garden fence.   

 

Following that action, J. Gasperino moved and K. Daughters seconded a motion to approve an 

extension of the existing fence, in a straight line, of the same height and using the same design and 

materials, eastward along West Lane to a point close to an oak tree at the northeastern corner of 

the property (intersection of West Lane and Parley Lane), with a return of the fence running from 

that point to the north towards the driveway, consisting of a single panel, and scalloped downward 

to soften the break at the end of the fence.   The motion passed 4-0. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:40p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Briggs Tobin 

Vice-Chair 

 


